Neah-Kah-Nie High School
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24705 Hwy 101 N
Rockaway Beach, OR 97136

Home of the Pirates

April 25, 2019

Dear Steve and Beate;

On behalf of the Pirate Athletics program, thank you for your donation!
What means even more to us is your support and the fact that you came
to our events and participated in cheering us on. We feel that we have
an amazing community and are very lucky to have you both as a part of
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Very Sincerely,
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Dr. Heidi Buckmaster, Principal
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Corey Douma, Athletic Director

Phone: 503-355-2272  Fax: 503-355-8200
Visit our website at www.nknsd.org



